City of Verona

111 Lincoln Street
Verona, Wl 53593-1520
Phone: (608) 845-6495 Fax: (608) 845-8613
WWW.ci.verona.wi.us

September 30, 2021

To: Dane County Redistricting Commission
Re: Supervisory Districts

The City of Verona has reviewed the seven (7) options for Supervisory Districts that will be
reviewed this evening. The City is supportive of the majority of the options that keep the City of
Verona in one Supervisory District, which includes options A — D and option G. All of these
options will allow the City to draw ward maps that are evenly populated and allow for ease at the
polls for voters and poll workers.

The City of Verona does not support options E and F. Option E splits the City creating difficulties
for Staff to create Wards as this split also contains Town islands. While the map appears to
have somewhat equal land area for the City, this area currently has residents of both the City
and the Town of Verona. Option F splits the City and future growth areas into three different
Supervisory Districts. It will be difficult for Staff to create balanced wards for this option. The
entire Epic property is also split and does not follow any logically breaks. The City does not
support these options.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Holiprla—

Holly Licht
City Clerk



